23 Swine Flu Deaths reported on Tuesday, India
Toll goes up to 730
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New Delhi: Breaking News! At least 23 people died of Swine Flu on Tuesday, taking the A H1N1 death toll to 730 in the country. 11 deaths
reported from Haryana, while four deaths reported from Rajasthan.

Punjab, Goa and Gujarat reported two deaths each, while one people each died of A HIN1 in Delhi and Uttarakhand.

Maharashtra is still leading the Swine Flu death toll in the country with 240 Swine Flu deaths so far, followed by Karnataka (123). Rajasthan
has reported 100 Swine Flu deaths, while Delhi has accounted for 45 deaths.

As many as 194 new cases of Swine Flu were reported on Tuesday, taking the total number of affected people to 22,164. Delhi recorded 136
new cases, followed by Maharashtra (33), Uttar Pradesh (28) Rajasthan (23), Gujarat (10) and Kerala (4).

http://www.breakingnewsonline.net/health/95-swine-flu-india-730.html
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